
 

Meet Ms. Wallace! 
 

My name is Yulonda Wallace. I recieved my BSE in early childhood 

education at the University of Arkansas at Fayetteveille in 1982. I 

am a member of Phi Mu sorority. I received my masters in library 

science in 2013 from UCA.  I have one daughter, Natalie and a 6 

year old grandson who calls me YaYa. I worked at Forest Park 25 

years ago and have come full circle back to this wonderful school 

in 2005. This is my 34th year to teach. One of my favorite things 

to hear children say is, ohhhhhh. This means that the children 

have understood what was taught. I enjoy going to the Athletic 

Club to do Zumba four days a week.  I always look forward to each 

new year to watch students learn and grow in their academics as 

well as their personal lives.  Attitude is everything for success! 


